
To: Kelly Watson
Subject: Objections to intended disposal 
I am one of the founding committee members of The friends of the wilderness. 
I am a resident of Porthcawl and yet again amazed at how BCBC treat us all.infact fail 
Us all.
They treat us residence & our beautiful town really bad.all they seem to want it to make 
money out of Porthcawl none of which is put back in our town.
I am horrified at the idea of possibly building anything especially houses on our much 
needed & loved public open spaces.
The future plan to build of salt lake is so so wrong.something for the locals & future 
generations is very much needed in way of leisure facilities .NOT 
More expensive houses that people who grew up here could never afford. 
I along with thousands of others are more horrified at the thought of any building of any 
sort be built on our much loved wilderness . Now or in the future.A place of natural beauty 
with our much loved & cared for wildlife.dozens walk there everyday & feed the wildlife.the 
children learn more there than anywhere about nature caring & appreciation of life.
Our friends of the wilderness group have been raising money and will continue to do so to 
help and improve the area as much as we can.with the help of many local businesses and 
the angling association. Plus it's a much needed flood plain .HOW could that possibly be 
built on ????
Both the park & skate park are used everyday.from babies to adults it helps us all be more 
healthy & happy.
Please please please dont desecrate our land

Regards
Linda Keane 


